CEPP
Meeting #29
Monday, February 19, 2001

Present. Adam Abramowitz, Sandy Baum, Sue Bender, John Brueggeman, Sara
Crosier, Pet Fehling, Pat Oles, Lary Opitz, David Peterson

1. John Brueggeman reported that he had received an email
message from Ray Giguere advocating including only next
year's incoming first year students in the new curriculum.

At Ray's request, he did not share the email message with
the committee.

2. Members of the committee reported that the biology
department advocated including as many classes as possible
in the new curriculum.

3. Sue Bender discussed the idea of bringing an implementation
proposal to the faculty meeting with John Berman. He is



